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I would like to see more land put into conservation, more affordable housing built, and limits on new single home
building, especially summer homes in areas

where more population would further stress the environment. The Cape already has more traffic than the present
infrastructure can handle. There seems to be an

idea that development can just keep on continuing, but the Cape is basically an island with limited resources. Do we
want to build up all the remaining green space and

drastically change the character of the Cape?
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